
	
	
Hello	HSM	Student/Parents,	
	
Thank	you	so	much	for	signing	up	for	our	2018	HSM	Summit	High	School	Winter	camp,	we’re	so	glad	that	you	will	be	
joining	us!	Below	are	some	important	details	we	want	to	make	sure	you	know	about.	If	you	have	any	further	questions	
or	concerns,	please	contact	Pastor	Josh.		
	
Paying	for	Camp:	
	 The	total	cost	for	camp	is	$190	($170	if	you	signed	up	early).	If	you	have	not	yet,	please	make	sure	to	send/bring	
in	a	$50	deposit	to	hold	your	spot.	Your	spot	is	not	reserved	until	we	receive	your	deposit.	All	camp	payments	must	be	
turned	in	by	Thursday	January	11th	by	5pm	at	the	church	office	or	online.	We	will	be	sending	out	e-mail	reminders	on	
how	much	you	have	left	to	pay	for	camp.	
	
Student	Drop	off:	
	 We	will	be	meeting	at	the	church	on	Friday,	January	12th	at	5pm	for	check-in	and	will	leave	the	parking	lot	
promptly	at	5:45pm	to	head	up	the	mountain.	We	will	be	providing	dinner	at	the	church	for	students	going	up	to	
winter	camp	(Little	Caesars	Pizza)	during	check-in.	If	you	have	any	dietary	restrictions,	please	let	me	know	on	your	
“Medical	History	Form”	so	we	can	accommodate	you.		
	
Student	Pick	Up:		
	 We	will	arrive	back	to	the	church	on	Monday,	January	15th	no	later	than	12:30pm.	Parents,	please	show	up	to	
pick	up	your	students	by	12:15pm.	If	our	return	time	changes	at	all	we	will	make	sure	a	leader	or	your	student	contacts	
you	on	our	way	back.	
	
Transportation:	
	 We	will	be	taking	15	passenger	vans	driven	by	leaders	and	Pastor	Josh.	All	drivers	will	be	vetted	through	
Northlake’s	driving	policy.		
	
Packing	List:	See	Attached.	
	
Camp	Location:		
	 We	will	be	at	the	Firs	Chalet	on	Mt.	Baker.	The	Chalet	is	located	a	quarter	mile	from	the	Heather	Meadows	Base	
Area	of	the	Mt.	Baker	ski	resort.	There	is	cell	reception	at	the	Chalet	so	please	feel	free	to	call	or	text	me	at	any	time	
over	the	weekend	if	there	is	anything	we	need	to	know.		
	
Medical	History	Form:	
	 Every	student	must	fill	out	an	updated	medical	history	form	before	leaving	for	camp.	They	can	be	found	on	our	
website	and	can	be	turned	in	at	check-in.	
	
Josh	Wilson	
Student	Ministries	Pastor	-	Northlake	Community	Church	
joshw@northlakeonline.org	-	Church:	(360)	671	–	9500	-	Cell:	(206)	427-2843	



HSM	Winter	Camp	Packing	List:		
	
What	to	bring:	

- Warm	clothing	for	all	4	days	
- Toiletries	(Soap,	shampoo,	toothbrush,	toothpaste,	etc.)	
- A	Towel	
- Sleeping	bag/bedding	
- Pillow	
- Bible	
- Pen	
- Note	paper/notebook		
- Snow	clothes	
- Any	medication	(presented	to	Pastor	Josh	upon	checking	in)	

	
Optional	Items:	

- Snacks	and	Candy	
- Cash	for	vending	machines	(small	bills)	
- Card	games/board	games	
- Cameras	or	GoPros	
- Costumes	of	any	kind	
- Neon	Clothing	(You	never	know	when	a	dance	party	could	break	out!)	

	
What	not	to	bring:		

- Drugs,	alcohol,	or	tobacco	(all	are	means	for	immediate	dismissal	from	camp)	
- Fireworks,	explosives,	or	lighters	
- Weapons	on	any	kind	(guns,	knives,	etc.)	

	
Electronic	Policy:	

- Students	are	welcome	to	bring	electronics	to	camp	including	cell	phones,	ipods,	and	tablets.	While	
these	items	are	allowed,	students	will	be	highly	encouraged	to	not	let	their	electronics	be	a	distraction.	
We	will	recommend	turning	devices	on	airplane	mode	during	camp	and	only	used	for	their	
picture/video	features	and	emergencies.	


